

## St. Luke's Church of England School

'Cherish, Challenge, Aspire and Achieve'



## 01/10/2019 - Eco meeting Term 1

We discussed how we could make our school more environmentally friendly. The children came up with a range of ideas:

- Plants in classrooms
- More bins/recycling bins outside
- Plastic bottle greenhouse
- Bottle canopy
- Lights and the whiteboard monitoring
- Working with litter pickers

We are going to talk more in-depth about some of these ideas and how we can put them into place in the following meeting.



















